
 
 

Chapelhall Primary School Parents’ Group 

Term 1 Update 2023 

Email: Chapelhallpsfundraising@gmail.com 

Facebook Page: Chapelhall Primary School Parents’ Group 

The Parents Group have been very busy throughout September and October. Have a read 

below to see how much we’ve raised and how we’ve helped so far! 

 

 

We are a very small group of parents who are really trying our best to raise as much money 
as possible so that our children get to enjoy lots of little extras at school. But we need more 
help! We need help with the following: 
 

 Helping with P1 and 2 tooth brushing for 45 minutes over lunchtime. We try to do 
this once a week. You do not need to commit to a certain day or even to do this every 
week but even if you could help once a month it would be very much appreciated. 
We really want this to continue but do require additional helpers. 

 Parent helpers at events/discos. We recently ran the Halloween Disco. This is entirely 
Parent Group led. We were very aware of the lengthy queue at the infant disco. To 
make all of these events run more smoothly we need more parent helpers. Please be 
in touch if this is something you feel you could help with. You do not need to be 
involved in planning the disco etc. but extra adults on the day/night would help to 
make everything “all right on the night!”  

 We desperately need helpers for the Christmas Fair to help man some of the stalls. 
The fair is on Saturday 25th November 10am-1pm. You do not need to help for the 
whole duration of the fair. We want all helpers to be able to have a browse and enjoy 
the fair with their own children but we would really appreciate as much help as 
possible.  

 
 
 

Money Raised: 

 £226 on our GIANT Football Card 

 £250 at our Autumn Wreath Making Workshop 

hosted by The Wee Flower Co 

 £128 from our Halloween Cupcakes 

 £1215 raised at the Halloween Disco 

 Lots of items purchased from our Amazon 

Wishlist 

A fantastic total of £1819!!! 

Thank you to each and every person who contributed 

and helped to make all of this a massive success.  

How your money has helped so far……. 

 £110 towards buying gym shoes/trainers 

to have in school as spares for our 

children 

 CPS £70 share towards a new Christmas 

Tree and decorations for the school 

entrance 

 CPS share of Christmas Pantomime cost 

(happening in December) plus a treat 

bag of snacks for every child to enjoy on 

panto day! 

mailto:Chapelhallpsfundraising@gmail.com


 
 

There are lots of other things that we also need help with including: 

 Handing in anything that we could use as raffle prizes (unwanted gifts/bottles) to the 
school office 

 Phoning round/popping into local businesses and asking for vouchers/donations that 
could be used as raffle prizes at Christmas Fair. Hand anything into the school office. 

 Purchasing something small from our “Amazon Wishlist” Details on how to do this 
are on our FB page. 

 
 

Christmas Cards/Items 
Deadline date for ordering your personalised Christmas items is Tuesday 7th November. 

All profit goes back to our children. 
 

Future Fundraising Activities 
 

 
 

 

 
100% profit from Cupcake and Christmas Eve Box sales goes back to our 

children! More info on these and how to order on our FB Page: 
 

“Chapelhall Primary School Parents’ Group.” 
 
 

If you don’t follow us already then please take a moment to do so. This continues to be our 
main method of communication about parent events/activities/ways to help so please 
make sure to follow our page. We will also post reminders on our page prior to events 
taking place.  
 
The group can be contacted via Facebook or at the email address above if you have any 
questions or want to help in any way. Please do get in touch. We need you! 
 
Thank you,  

The Parents Group 😊 

Elf Arrival Cupcakes 

 On Sale from today 

via FB Page 

 6 cupcakes for £!2 

 Delivery to your 

door on November 

30th 

 

Christmas Eve Box 

 On Sale from 

today via FB 

Page 

 £10 per box 

 Different boxes 

to choose from 

 Delivered to 

your door on 

Dec 21st 
 


